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HOMEWORK

The Perry Board of Education believes that homework is an important part of the educational process. A reasonable
amount of homework related to learner objectives provides an enhanced opportunity for student learning. Independent
practice and study help to develop responsibility and self-discipline. Homework is a natural extension of classroom
instruction and provides a necessary expansion of curricular objectives. Parents should be informed of homework
expectations so as to promote cooperation between school and home.

Make-Up Work

Students have one day for each day absent to turn in missed assignments. Make-up work is due on the next day in
class after returning to school, unless it was a long-term assignment. Teachers are encouraged to list on the chalkboard
every Monday the assignments for the coming week. This list on the board keeps students informed and focused and
eliminates the need to stop class to give students missed assignments. Major assignments/projects and tests that have
pre-announced due dates are due upon the student’s return to school (if the student has been absent). Students missing
for excused activities will turn in work when the student returns. No extended time.


